
 
MILFORD GOVERNMENT ACCESS TELEVISION COMMITTEE (MGAT) 
SPECIAL MEETING 
NOVEMBER 1, 2016 
 
The Milford Government Access Television Committee (MGAT) held a Special Meeting 
on Tuesday, November 1, 2016 in the Board of Education meeting room in the Parsons 
Complex.  Chairwoman Flannery called the meeting to order at 745 p.m. 
 
I. Roll Call 
 
Committee Members Present          
 
Kara Flannery          
Christopher Hiza       
Barbara Genovese       
 
Excused:  Arney Rogoff, Line Producer, Jessica Stram and David Casey 
 
Chairwoman Flannery stated the reason for tonight’s special meeting was to discuss the 
budget for FY17-18 which she will be presenting to the Mayor in the next week.  
Discussion ensued regarding each budget line item.   
 
Chairwoman Flannery asked for consensus from the committee to recommend the 
budget for fiscal year 2017-2018 as discussed. 
 
Both Ms. Genovese and Mr. Hiza agreed. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, Chairwoman Flannery adjourned the 
meeting at 8:54 pm. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Kathleen A. Kennedy 
       Recording Secretary 
 
       


